
 

 

Dear Parishioners, 

I invite you to watch a filmed mass at St. Veronicas’ for the 

Second Sunday in Ordinary time (Jan 17th 2021). As we did at 

Christmas time we posted this mass on the Parish website: 

www.saintveronicasdorval.ca .This mass can be found on the 

home (cover) page of the website just under “From the Pastors 

Desk” section. We hope that this filmed mass will help you feel 

connected with St. Veronica’s while there is no public mass in 

the church. I thank all those involved in helping making this 

mass available to the parishioners.  

Please continue to make contact with our parishioners who do 

not have internet access. Please pray for parishioners who are 

recovering from operations & those going for treatments.  

Keep well in Mind, Body, & Spirit in 2021 

Fr. Fred 

http://www.saintveronicasdorval.ca/

